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REF:     STB 9/2 VIX (115)               29th March, 2022 

 

TO:     All District Commissioners 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

EXTENSION OF THE 2022 POPULATION AND HOUSING  

CENSUS ENUMERATION PERIOD BY FOUR (4) DAYS 

 

 

1. Reference is made to the above captioned matter. 

 

2. The 2022 Population and Housing Census (PHC) enumeration commenced on 

18th March 2022 and is scheduled to end on 31st March 2022.  

 

3. This communication serves to inform you of the decision to extend the census 

enumeration period by four (4) days effective from 1st to 4th April 2022.   

 

4. The engagement period for all Enumerators and Supervisors is accordingly 

extended by an additional four (4) days on the same terms.  Thus the Census 

allowance shall be payable for a total of 18 days for those whose engagement 

commenced on the 18th March 2022. 

 

5. Further details pertaining to related logistics and redeployment of enumerators 

within their current District or to other districts shall follow shortly. 

 

6. Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                        
________________ 

Burton S. Mguni 

STATISTICIAN GENERAL 

 

cc:  All Deputy District Commissioners  

 All District Census Officers 

 


